
 
 
 
 

September 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Mrs. Suzy Whaley, PGA 
President, PGA of America 
c/o 100 Avenue of the Champions 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL. 33410 
 
 
 
Dear President Whaley: 
 
The Board of Directors of the Southern California Section of the PGA of America 
seconds the nomination of Mr. Don Rea, PGA for Secretary of the PGA of America. 
 
The Southern California Section feels Mr. Rea’s dedication, interest, and motivation to 
serve the PGA member and the game of golf will serve the PGA of America well and 
we wish Don the best in the upcoming election. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Tony Letendre, PGA 
President, Southern California PGA 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Tom Brawley, PGA 

Tom Addis, PGA 
Robin Shelton, PGA 
Eric Lohman, PGA 
Rob Oosterhuis, PGA 
Todd Keefer, PGA 
Nikki Gatch, PGA 
Jeff Johnson, PGA 
Jim Richerson, PGA 
John Lindert, PGA 
Don Rea, PGA 


